Dear Sír,
I was delighted to hear
That a wind farm ...



During the planning process for creating the wind farm which took over 10 years, there were a number of public consultations and questionnaires. An environmental impact assessment report was compiled showing the possible impacts on the area in terms of noise, visual effect, birdlife, archaeology, TV reception, the local gliding club etc with reports by specialists in each area.

Evidence was also gathered about wind speeds and the commercial viability of the site.

Numerous letters were sent to the council and the views of those writing were taken into consideration. Many letters were received in favour and some against.

There were also a series of public meetings at which strong views in support and against the proposal were expressed.

There were a series of council meetings, at which the public could be present, when the proposal was discussed, giving consideration to all the points of view and a decision was finally made to approve the Windfarm.

Write letters to the council expressing your views on a wind farm.

Dear Madam Chairperson,

I was extremely worried when I heard that a wind farm was proposed to be sited.....